
The College of Applied Biology held its Annual 
General Meeting and Conference on April 5, 2019. 
The conference theme (“Right to Practice: What’s 
the Future?”) and panels addressed the important 
transition for applied biologists – and other 
resource management professionals – from the 
College of Applied Biology Act to the Professional  
Governance Act.

The audience reported its positive impression 
of the conference content, and the College was 
impressed by the information that was presented 
by each of the day’s speakers. The panel 
conversation elicited excellent questions from 
the audience; the only negative feedback from 
attendees seemed to be that there simply wasn’t 
enough time to answer all the questions posed.

In response, the College has been following 
up with speakers from the event in an effort to 
compile answers to some of the leftover questions. 
The speakers responded thoughtfully and the 
College has collected their answers on its website 
for review. The speakers’ insights are a useful 
resource for College members, other resource 
sector professionals, and the public alike.

The College will convene its next AGM and 
Conference on April 2-3, 2020 in Kelowna, BC.
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